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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 
Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
August 11, 2023 
 
Chuck Webberly 
Structure Consulting Group, Inc. 
Dish Wireless 
49 Brattle Street 
Arlington, MA 02474 
cwebberly@structureconsulting.net  
 
RE: TS-DISH-080-230522 - Dish Wireless, LLC request for an order to approve tower 

sharing at an existing telecommunications facility located at 38 Elm Street, Meriden, 
Connecticut. 

 
Dear Chuck Webberly: 
 
The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your email of August 4, 2023 requesting 
a second extension of time to submit documentation required to make the above-referenced filing 
complete in response to the Council’s incomplete notice dated June 5, 2023. 
 
The Council hereby grants an additional 30-day extension of time to submit the required 
documentation by September 11, 2023.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director 
 
MAB/ANM/dll  
 
c. James Valeriani, Structure Consulting Group (jamesvaleriani@comcast.net)  
 
Enclosures: Email from Chuck Webberly of August 4, 2023 
        Incomplete filing letter dated June 5, 2023 
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From: Chuck Webberly <cwebberly@structureconsulting.net>  
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 9:35 AM 
To: LaFountain, Dakota <Dakota.LaFountain@ct.gov> 
Cc: 'April Parrott' <april.parrott@dish.com>; William Fash <wfash@structureconsulting.net>; 
CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>; jamesvaleriani@comcast.net 
Subject: Council Extension Request: TS-DISH-080-230522 - 38 Elm Street, Meriden, CT 
 
Good Morning Dakota, 
  
Please consider this email to be a formal written request to extend the deadline for submission of 
additional information for an additional 30-day period.  DISH Wireless is still pending completion 
of updated revised documents to provide to the CSC. 
  
I am copying the DISH attorney, Jim Valeriani, as well as our direct report at DISH, April 
Parrott.  If there are any questions, please let us know. 
  
Thank You, 
Chuck Webberly 
Structure Consulting Group - Consultant to DISH 
49 Brattle Street 
Arlington, MA 02474 
617-780-5746 
 


